
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
The City of Canton intends to contract for Large Diameter Concrete Water Main Leak 
Assessment Program and will accept statements of qualifications from interested firms until 4:00 
PM, local time on April 5, 2019. Interested firms may review the full Request for Qualifications 
at https://cantonohio.gov/purchasing/ and must submit a statement of qualifications according to 
the guidelines outlined therein in order to be considered for this project.  The City of Canton 
reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to accept the proposal deemed most beneficial 
to the City of Canton.  Contact Andy Roth, Director of Purchasing at andrew.roth@cantonohio.gov 
if you have any questions. 
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